
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ADOPTION OF IMPACT FEES 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Corpus Christi City Council will conduct a public hearing 
at their regularly scheduled meeting held in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 1201 
Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401, on Tuesday, July 16, 2024, during a 
regular Council meeting which commences at 11:30 a.m. The purpose of the hearing is 
to consider the adoption of impact fees for water, wastewater, stormwater, and 
roadways for the City of Corpus Christi and its extraterritorial jurisdiction. The maximum 
amount of the proposed impact fee per service unit for water impact fees is $1,866. The 
maximum amount of the proposed impact fee per service unit for wastewater impact 
fees is $1,268. The maximum amount of the proposed impact fee per service unit for 
stormwater impact fees is $100. The maximum amount of the proposed impact fee per 
service unit for roadway impact fees is $3,960. The exact amount of the impact fees to 
be levied, at or below the maximum, will be determined by the Corpus Christi City 
Council subsequent to the Public Hearing. Any member of the public has the right to 
appear at the hearing and present evidence for or against the plan and proposed fee.  
 


